
 
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of the House Health 
Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248. 
 
My name is Leah Tannous and I am a hair stylist and the reason I support House Bill 248 is because I 
think everyone should have the right to choose what they want to do with their body.  
 
I took the Pfizer vaccine and have had numerous fainting spells since. I have been to many doctors and 
have had many tests done and everything has been coming back normal but yet I am still unwell. We 
shouldn’t have to feel such pressure to put something into our bodies when we don’t know how our 
bodies will react.   
 
Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and urgency of House 
Bill 248. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Leah Tannous  
 


